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"I am writing this letter to recommend Above All Contracting as an
exceptional company to use if in need of a contractor. In July, 2009, we 
needed someone to install two sets of French doors in our home. Al 
Dyck from Above All Contracting came recommended by the supplier 
of our doors. I was pleasantly surprised when he called me right away, 
and was able to come see the job the very next day. Arriving on time 
the next morning, Al immediately made me feel comfortable with him. 
He was very professional, and he understood that the woman of the 
house is often the one who will be the decision maker while the work is
being done. He took the time during that initial walk through to ask a 
lot of questions, make suggestions, and was honest that it would be 
impossible to know exactly what was behind the wall until it was gone. 
Within a few days, Al gave us a reasonable quote not only for the doors, 
but also for the exterior paint of our home, which we had discussed 
during the initial walk through.

It is always important to feel comfortable with the people that are in 
your home. When work started on the house, the crew of workers that 
were installing the doors was always very polite, and never too busy to 
tell me what was happening. They would also let me know when they 
would return to continue their work, and at the end of the day, they 
pulled out their vacuum to clean up after themselves. It is always nice 
to see a man vacuum.

We now have a beautifully painted home and our French doors have 
added beauty and value to our home, thanks to Above All Contracting. 
We would highly recommend them to our friends, and will de�nitely 
give them a call the next time we need work done on our home."

- Cristal Querin


